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ASPIRE BELIEVE ACHIEVE 

PRIESTTHORPE 

WEEKLY NEWS 
        19.10.15 

 

A new school meals menu should 

be with you this week, so please 

look out for it. 

We are already in our last week of this half term.  Our first eight 

weeks have flown by and we are very pleased with the way the    

children and new staff have settled into our school community.  

There have been a lot of changes to adapt to and there will be 

more to come as we work together with children and families to 

continue to improve our school.  Thank you for your continued 

support.                                                     Mrs Gunning 

Assemblies 

We have been talking about the 

values of Self belief and  

determination.  Our statement to 

live by last week was ‘I try to keep 

going when things are difficult and 

not give up hope’.  This week it is    

‘I can learn from my mistakes and 

failures’. 

 

A reminder that after a great race at 

Northcliffe Park, we have our next 

meeting at Sandal School on Thursday 

22nd. Mrs. Cartman will give T Shirts 

out at lunchtime. Please meet her there 

at 4pm with your number attached.  

Please let Mrs Cartman know if you are 

unable to attend. 

Good Luck Everyone!   

http://priestthorpe.eschools.co.uk/website
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Head lice are still a 

problem in some year 

groups.  Remember, once a week 

take a peek.  Be vigilant so that 

we can tackle them together.  

 Parental Responsibility As a school, we fully appreciate the 

difficulties families face when parents 

no longer live together. We do            

endeavour to ensure all parties are 

aware of main events in their child’s 

school life, such as parents evening and 

reports but can we please rely on your 

responsibility as parents to liaise          

regarding day to day school activities.  

Remember that Ms Noutch and Mrs 

Keighley are available should you wish 

to talk with them. 

As a staff we are all happy to help. 

REMINDERS 

 No balls from home in the yard please. 

 ALL children should be wearing school 

shoes.  Children without school shoes are 

not following school rules  and this is the 

responsibility of parents. 

 Long hair should be tied back for school and 

PE. 

 Nail Varnish should not be worn for school. 

PLEASE CAN YOU KEEP US UP TO DATE WITH 

MEDICAL INFORMATION, CHANGE OF PHONE 

NUMBERS AND ANY ISSUES WHICH MAY       

AFFECT YOUR CHILD IN SCHOOL. 

DON’T FORGET!!! 

Monday the 2nd of November is a training 

day so we will see you back at school on 

Tuesday the 3rd of November.                    

Have a happy holiday! 

Many thanks for all your                 

contributions to Bingley Food Bank. It 

is nice to know that our school is    

located in such a caring, supportive 

community. 

 

After five fun-filled training sessions our KS2 after school footballers are having a “friendly knock about” at Trinity on   Tuesday afternoon. It will be within the school day and we will organise them getting there and back. Please ensure they have trainers, shorts, socks and shin pads with them! Here’s to a fun   afternoon!  
Training will follow as usual. 
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